From: Michelle Finn

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 2:46:26 PM

Dear Ms. Schuetz,

I am writing to voice my opinion regarding the Northern Pass. As an NH resident
and avid hiker in the White Mountains, | am extremely concerned that the proposed
tower structures and construction will negatively impact the landscape, wildlife
habitats and local economy in northern New Hampshire.

I hope that you would agree that the citizens of New Hampshire are primarily
opposed to the Northern Pass. Please protect our state, our wildlife and national
parks.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind Regards,
Michelle Finn
122 Porcupine Cir
Salem, NH 03079
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